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  Other Immigrants David Reimers,2005 Publisher description: In Other
immigrants, David M. Reimers offers the first comprehensive account of non-
European immigration, chronicling the compelling and diverse stories of
frequently overlooked Americans. Reimers traces the early history of Black,
Hispanic, and Asian immigrants from the fifteenth century through World War
II, when racial hostility led to the virtual exclusion of Asians and
aggression towards Blacks and Hispanics. He also describes the modern state
of immigration to the U.S., where Blacks, Hispanics, and Asians made up
nearly thirty percent of the population at the turn of the twenty-first
century.
  Mexican Illegal Aliens Rafael D. Canul,2005 This book provides the first
comprehensive socio-political, economic and historical analysis from a
Mexican American perspective of Mexican illegal immigration to and Mexican
immigrants and Mexican immigration in the United States during the last 50
years and how this human influx impacts on current Mexican American politics
and discourse, and Hispanic Americans in general.
  George Washington Gómez Américo Paredes,1990-06-30 In the 1930s, Américo
Paredes, the renowned folklorist, wrote a novel set to the background of the
struggles of Texas Mexicans to preserve their property, culture and identity
in the face of Anglo-American migration to and growing dominance over the Rio
Grande Valley. Episodes of guerilla warfare, land grabs, racism, jingoism,
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and abuses by the Texas Rangers make this an adventure novel as well as one
of reflection on the making of modern day Texas. George Washington GÑmez is a
true precursor of the modern Chicano novel.
  Out Of The Barrio Linda Chavez,1991 Are Hispanics “making it”—achieving the
American dream following the pattern of other ethnic groups? This
controversial book shatters the myth that 20 million His panics—fast becoming
the nation's largest minority—are a permanent underclass. Chavez considers
the radical implications for bilingual education, immigration policy, and
affirmative action.
  Chicano Manifesto Armando B. Rendón,1996
  With His Pistol in His Hand Américo Paredes,2010-03-01 Gregorio Cortez
Lira, a ranchhand of Mexican parentage, was virtually unknown until one
summer day in 1901 when he and a Texas sheriff, pistols in hand, blazed away
at each other after a misunderstanding. The sheriff was killed and Gregorio
fled immediately, realizing that in practice there was one law for Anglo-
Texans, another for Texas-Mexicans. The chase, capture, and imprisonment of
Cortez are high drama that cannot easily be forgotten. Even today, in the
cantinas along both sides of the Rio Grande, Mexicans sing the praises of the
great sheriff-killer in the ballad which they call El Corrido de Gregorio
Cortez. Américo Paredes tells the story of Cortez, the man and the legend, in
vivid, fascinating detail in With His Pistol in His Hand, which also presents
a unique study of a ballad in the making. Deftly woven into the story are
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interpretations of the Border country, its history, its people, and their
folkways.
  The Hammon and the Beans And Other Stories Am?rico Paredes,1994-06-30 The
culture conflict that dominated the border region during the time of TexasÍ
transition away from Mexican political status and culture to that of the
United States is the main inspiration for these stories. Here are tales of
revolutionaries and guerrilla warriors refracted obliquely quite often
through the eyes of children who are directly affected in their schools and
families by the political environment. As the title story indicates, there is
an ongoing battle within these pages between the Mexican past and the
American future; it is not only a tale of the struggle for cultural survival,
as one language confronts the other, as land tenancy shifts, as new systems
of law and economic organization come into place, but it is also the tale of
the everyday folk struggling to survive economically, culturally, and
spiritually in the face of rapid change. Some of the stories record another
type of cultural confrontation: Mexican-American soldiers at war in Korea and
living in Japan. In these stories, all the assumptions about race, culture
and politics come into sharp focus as Mexican Americans, a U.S. national
minority, now have to find their emotional and cultural space in a world that
has become a battlefield very much like the one that transformed northern
Mexico into the Southwest United States.
  Mayan Lives, Mayan Utopias Jan Rus,Rosalva Aída Hernández Castillo,Shannan
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L. Mattiace,2003 The Maya Indian peoples of Chiapas had been mobilizing
politically for years before the Zapatista rebellion that brought them to
international attention. This authoritative volume explores the different
ways that Indians across Chiapas have carved out autonomous cultural and
political spaces in their diverse communities and regions. Offering a
consistent and cohesive vision of the complex evolution of a region and its
many cultures and histories, this work is a fundamental source for
understanding key issues in nation building. In a unique collaboration, the
book brings together recognized authorities who have worked in Chiapas for
decades, many linking scholarship with social and political activism. Their
combined perspectives, many previously unavailable in English, make this
volume the most authoritative, richly detailed, and authentic work available
on the people behind the Zapatista movement.
  The Fifth Sun Mary Helen Lagasse,2004-04-01 Winner of the 3rd Annual Miguel
Mármol Prize from Curbstone Press, Mary Helen Lagasse's The Fifth Sun is an
inspiring story of an immigrant who struggles valiantly for a better life for
herself and her family. The young Mexican woman, Mercedes, leaves her village
to work as a housemaid in New Orleans. This fast-paced novel takes her
through her adventures in New Orleans, her marriage, her struggle to raise
her children, her deportation, and her attempt to re-cross the river and be
reunited with her children.
  First American Jewish Families ,1991 Justice of the Israeli Supreme Court,
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Haim Cohn, examines Biblical and contemporary documents to provide a
startling and provocative look at the Trial and Passion of Jesus from a legal
perspective. The author's profound knowledge of the period offers the reader
invaluable insights and the necessary context in which to place the events of
the Biblical narrative.
  Cottonwood Saints Gene Guerin,2005-11-15 Based on the life of Guerin's
mother, Cottonwood Saints connects the lives of the poorest citizens of New
Mexico to the local power structure.
  Hispanic Military Heroes Virgil Fernandez,2006 Virgil Fernandez was born in
Port La Vaca, Texas in 1951. He and his family then moved to San Antonio when
he was in high school. After graduating from Thomas Jefferson High School in
1969, he joined the U.S. Navy and served aboard the aircraft carrier, USS
Saratoga until 1971. He then enrolled in San Antonio College and received an
associate's degree in Radio Broadcasting in 1973. Virgil then transferred to
the University of Texas at Austin and earned a bachelor's degree in
government in 1975. Following college, Virgil worked as a news reporter and
photographer/editor for radio and TV stations in Austin, San Antonio, Corpus
Christi, and Dallas. In 1985 he decided to return to San Antonio and in 1987
began working for the Texas Employment Commission as an Interviewer. Being a
disabled veteran himself, he was selected to be a Disabled Veteran's Outreach
counselor. Virgil specialized in job placement and also taught job search
workshops for three years. Virgil's interest in veteran's issues remained
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after leaving the Commission in 1996, and he published his first book, The
Complete Veterans' Benefits Manual, in 2000. He then returned to the
University of Texas and completed a Bachelor of Science Degree in Public
Relations in 2001. Virgil then went to work for the Texas Commission on
Environmental Quality as an Information Specialist, specializing in media
relations and web and text publishing. However, his interest in Hispanic
issues, history, and veterans remained throughout the years. He finally
decided to combine them and began researching articles relating to Hispanics
and the roles they have played in the U.S. military. Several years later, the
result was this book, Hispanic Military Heroes. Book jacket.
  New Mexico's First Colonists David H. Snow,1998
  A Texas-Mexican Cancionero Américo Paredes,1976 Songbook of the Lower Rio
Grande Border country with music and its history.
  Hector P. GarcÕa Ignacio M. GarcÕa,2002-11-30 In 1948, Three Rivers Funeral
Home refused burial of the remains of Felix Longoria, a World War II veteran.
For Dr. Hector P. García this incident was an example of the bigotry and
injustice that many Mexican Americans suffered in South Texas and throughout
the U.S. He and his fledgling organization, the American G.I. Forum, stepped
into the national consciousness to fight for Longoria and his family and to
inspire Mexican American participation in party politics and against
segregation in the post-World War II years. García was an immigrant from
Tamaulipas, Mexico, whose family journeyed north in the fashion of so many
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other immigrant families seeking economic opportunities and safety from the
numerous revolutionary conflicts. In spite of discrimination and poverty
common in the Rio Grande Valley, García became a physician in 1940 and, like
many young Mexican Americans, served his adopted country with distinction in
fighting fascism and injustice abroad. After receiving the Bronze Star and
six battle stars, he returned to Texas only to find that much of the
discrimination and segregation against Mexican Americans was still rampant,
despite their having proved themselves on the bloody battlefields overseas.
An outraged García went on to rally Mexican-American veterans into one of the
most effective civil rights organizations in history and to create a space
for them within the political process. His pioneering efforts not only
resulted in changed laws and practices, but also in a new awareness among
Mexican Americans that they could fight for their rights and win. He proved
to be a decisive factor in the election of America's first Catholic
president, John F. Kennedy. His activism inspired a new generation of social
reformers in the barrio and a reluctant acceptance that Mexican Americans
were first class citizens. For his work, he was awarded the Medal of Freedom
in 1984. Hector P. García: In Relentless Pursuit of Justice, the first
definitive, superbly researched and documented biography of this great
American hero is not a one-sided profile of García, but an objective
appraisal of his successes and failures, as well as an analysis of the
political, social and personal issues that he and the American G.I. Forum
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confronted during his lifetime.
  Giuseppe Rocco Ronald L. Ruiz,1998-03-31 In a penetrating look at our
national myth of rags-to-riches success, Ronald Ruiz tells the gripping story
of the rise, unification, and decline of two very American families named
Rocco and Martinez. Through his self-made scavenger business and a series of
shrewd land investments, Italian immigrant Giuseppe Rocco raises himself from
nothing to improbable wealth and political influence in northern California.
RoccoÍs money and power allow him to possess a bride of high birth and
breeding. Although to her he will never be more than a garbage collector, it
is through their loveless marriage that Giuseppe Rocco becomes the patriarch
of a dynasty of three sons. When her drug-addicted mother disappears,
thirteen-year-old Sally Martinez abruptly becomes the matriarch of her family
of six younger brothers and sisters. Over the next several years, Sally
manages to keep her family fed, clothed and unbroken through a steely
determination equal to that of Giuseppe Rocco. When 19-year-old Sally elopes
with 18-year-old Joey Rocco, GiuseppeÍs oldest son, RoccoÍs world undergoes a
subtle change. But only as he gradually recognizes his daughter-in-lawÍs
considerable strengths does he begin to see her as a means to perpetuate his
empire. The result is a subtle recasting of AmericaÍs Horatio Alger myth by
ña talented, painstaking and intelligent writerî The Houston Post.
  Latinos in the Midwest Rubén O. Martinez,2011-06-01 Over the past twenty
years, the Latino population in the Midwest has grown rapidly, both in urban
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and rural areas. As elsewhere in the country, shifting demographics in the
region have given rise to controversy and mixed reception. Where some
communities have greeted Latinos openly, others have been more guarded. In
spite of their increasing presence, Latinos remain the most marginalized
major population group in the country. In coming years, the projected growth
of this population will require greater attention from policymakers concerned
with helping to incorporate them into the nation’s core institutions. This
eye-opening collection of essays examines the many ways in which an increase
in the Latino population has impacted the Midwest—culturally, economically,
educationally, and politically. Drawing on studies, personal histories, legal
rulings, and other sources, this book takes an interdisciplinary approach to
an increasingly important topic in American society and offers a glimpse into
the nation’s demographic future.
  Orange County 2005 Don McCormack,2004-12 Relocation-newcomer-schools guide
to Orange County, California. Updated annually. School rankings, crime stats,
city descriptions, weather, history, demographics, hospital and day care
directories, fun and games, and more.
  Silent Racism Barbara Trepagnier,2017-07-05 Vivid and engaging, Silent
Racism persuasively demonstrates that silent racism—racism by people who
classify themselves as “not racist”—is instrumental in the production of
institutional racism. Trepagnier argues that heightened race awareness is
more important in changing racial inequality than judging whether individuals
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are racist. The collective voices and confessions of “nonracist” white women
heard in this book help reveal that all individuals harbor some racist
thoughts and feelings. Trepagnier uses vivid focus group interviews to argue
that the oppositional categories of racist/not racist are outdated. The
oppositional categories should be replaced in contemporary thought with a
continuum model that more accurately portrays today’s racial reality in the
United States. A shift to a continuum model can raise the race awareness of
well-meaning white people and improve race relations. Offering a fresh
approach, Silent Racism is an essential resource for teaching and thinking
about racism in the twenty-first century.
  Living Chicana Theory Carla Trujillo,1998 Twenty-one Chicana scholars and
writers create theory through fiction, performance, and essays. They address
the secrets, inequities, and issues they all confront in their daily
negotiations with a system that often seeks to subvert their very existence.
They have to struggle daily not only with the racism that pervades our lives,
but also with the overwhelming male domination of the macho Chicano and
Mexican culture.
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In a fast-paced digital era where connections and knowledge intertwine, the
enigmatic realm of language reveals its inherent magic. Its capacity to stir
emotions, ignite contemplation, and catalyze profound transformations is
nothing in short supply of extraordinary. Within the captivating pages of
Cristobaln5.htm a literary masterpiece penned with a renowned author, readers
set about a transformative journey, unlocking the secrets and untapped
potential embedded within each word. In this evaluation, we shall explore the
book is core themes, assess its distinct writing style, and delve into its
lasting effect on the hearts and minds of people who partake in its reading
experience.
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